
Outlook

Re: Abutters notices

From matt schwaikert 
Date Mon 11/4/2024 12:24 PM
To Miles Todaro 

Hi Miles, 

Unfortunately nothing back in today's mail either. I will plan on NOT being at the meeting
tonight.....unless you say otherwise

The answer to the generator question: the generator will be mount to a deck made out of 
Pressure treated lumber. 4- 4"x4" posts (in-ground below frost line: 4ft) will support the deck so 
we can suspend the generator to BFE, plus 1'. In the proposed location the deck would be 4ft 
off of existing grade. This should allow plenty of room for water and potential flood debris to 
pass thought. We thought of 4"x4" posts to minimize any flood area displacement as opposed 
to larger post material. The total displacement will be 1 cubic ft which we will compensate for 
upon finish grade. 

Thank you, 
Matt

Matt's Landscaping
244 Route 7 South
Falls Village, CT  06031
860-824-1188
http://www.mattslandscapingct.com


